
Laboratory Bulletin 

 

 

 

Date:  May 6, 2014 
To:   All Zones 
From:  AHS Laboratory Services  
Re:  RETRACTION of April 29, 2014 Lab Bulletin: Availability of Rapid Aneuploidy Detection 

(RAD) for Newborns 
 

PLEASE POST OR DISTRIBUTE AS WIDELY AS APPROPRIATE 
 
Key Messages: 
 
 For immediate attention and distribution 

 
 Please note the Lab Bulletin dated April 29th, Availability of Rapid Aneuploidy Detection (RAD) for 

Newborns has been retracted by Genetic Laboratory Services (GLS).  
 

 The content of the bulletin is NOT applicable to GLS Calgary Site Operations. It has been brought to our 
attention that there was a scope and distribution error in the bulletin that has led to miscommunication. 
We apologize for any confusion this may have caused.  

 
Why this is important:  
 
• The content of the bulletin is NOT applicable to GLS Calgary Site Operations 

 
 
Action Required: 
 
 Please disregard April 29, 2014 Lab Bulletin from the Calgary Zone. 
 
Inquiries and feedback may be directed to:  
 Questions can be directed to Dr Martin Somerville, Medical / Scientific Director, Genetic Laboratory 

Services at martin.somerville@albertahealthservices.ca .  

 
This bulletin has been reviewed and approved by: 
 
Dr. Martin Somerville, Medical/Scientific Director, Genetic Laboratory Services 
Dr. James Wesenberg, AHS Provincial Medical/Scientific Director, Laboratory Services. 
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